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New Improvements to the building!
In August we told you about the parking lot improvements, this

month we would like to announce the continued improvement of

our building! From brick pointing to masonry and sealing of our

windows, The Commons is entering the fall with an updated look!

We would like to thank all the contactors who have helped us

over the last few months and we invite you to come on down and

see what is happening at the building! 

New Story Church will be celebrating their two year birthday on Sunday September 11th! Over the

past 2 years, New Story has had over 400 people check out their church with a weekly attendance

of 160 people and are more than happy for others to join them as well! At their two year party they

will have a free gift for all who attend where they will be baptizing people! On top of this, they are

going to have a moment of prayer in memory of 9/11. New Story Church hopes that many will join

them in their celebration and all are welcome! To learn more about New Story, Visit their weekly


Sunday Service in the Auditorium here at The Commons or contact Scott at

scottlackey@newstorybuffalo.com

Please contact John Duerr at 716-870-4104 for

more information today!

Come check out our outdoor space for your event!

Ever wondered just how much outdoor space we have

available at The Commons? When the contractors were

here updating the outside of the building, we had the

opportunity to take some beautiful pictures of our

outdoor space! From sports meets, to vendor shows

and celebrations, Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons has an

expansive property to meet all of your needs!

mailto:scottlackey@newstorybuffalo.com
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Hops and Homes event with BNI!
Are you looking to buy your first home? Not too sure where to start and

have questions? Join our friends at BNI Executive Marketing Group and

Scott Realty Group in their upcoming 'Hops & Homes seminar" at Froth

Brewing Co, on Wednesday September 21st from 5:30pm-7Pm. Out of

the 5 presenters, 4 are from our friends at BNI! Limited seating is

available so please register at SRGFTHB.COM
If you are unable to attend the event, BNI invites you to join them every

Tuesday at 7-8:30am in suite 104 at The Commons. 

Safety Day with Action CPR LLC!
Join our friends at Action Cpr LLC on Sunday September 18th at the
Pendleton Station Market for "Safety Day" They will be offering a hands
on class so that you can be safe and prepared! Unable to make the
event?
Please call Action Cpr at 716-545-7820 to schedule your class today!

School Year classes begin September 10th!
Buffalo Turners Gymnastics will begin their girls beginner, intermediate
and advanced classes on Saturday September 10th. Registration has
ended for the school year, but if you would like to be placed on a wait
list call Barb at 716-877-270 or email Buffalo Turners Gymnastics with
your child's name, DOB, phone number and which class you are
interested in attending.

Tea  & Stitches Boutique open for business!

Our newest tenant will be open for business on Tuesday, September

13th! They will begin with senior hour from 8:30 am-9:30 am, followed

by family and friends from 11:30 am-2 pm! Their Regular fall hours will

be Tuesday/Thursday from 8:30 am-9:30 am (Senior hour), and 11:30am-

2pm, Fridays 11:30am-3:30pm (for shopping, classes and FREE popcorn)

and Saturdays 10am-2pm for $20 open craft where you will be able

choose your own project and make it with from available materials all

while enjoying some snacks, coffee and of course tea! Tea & Stitches is

a official retailer for Lion Brand Yarns and also offers craft kits, Paparazzi

jewelry with Blue Dragonfly Fiber Arts LLC as the workshop section of

the boutique! To learn more visit www.TeaStitchesBoutique.com!

tel:7165457820
tel:7168772700
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Looking to lose some belly fat? Join our friends at Body Of Wealth for

their September 30 day challenge! Official weigh ins are on Saturday

September 3rd and Sunday September 4th from 9am to noon with the

classes official start date on Monday September 5th at 9am. With a max

of 40 people per class, there are still a few more days to reserve your

spot! Contact Body Of Wealth at 716-254-7756 Today!

School year begins at  The Blue Giraffe!
With the new school year starting, Blue Giraffe Daycare will be holding

a contest between their classes on their best apple project that will

range from homemade apple sauce, an apple painting or an apple tree! 

Blue Giraffe will be talking all about the new school year, about apples

and learning about ourselves as well. They are looking forward to all the

fun activities in store this school year! If you are interested in enrolling

your child, please contact The Blue Giraffe at 716-447-6558 or email 

them at bluegiraffe3200@gmail.com.

New fall hours at Caramici's Bakery!
With fall swiftly approaching, Caramici's has updated its hours! Tuesday thru

Thursday they will be open from 1:00 pm-6:30 pm, Friday Noon - 5:30 pm,

and Saturday 10:00 am-2 pm. Caramici's will remain closed on Sundays and

Mondays. We would also like to congratulate them on all the beautiful

wedding cakes and cupcakes they have created! Give Caramici's Bakery a call

today to place your next order at 716-874-BAKE.

September 30 day challenge!

Give Life Walk & Bike Ride!

Join our friends at Connect Life and ECMC at Delaware Park for the "Give

Life Walk and Bike Ride in memory of Mary Dandes at 8:30am on Saturday

September 24th! Macy was incredibly involved in the WNY community, a

volunteer at ECMC and a dedicated advocate for the Donate Life Mission

through Connect Life. This family friendly bike ride will benefit our friends

at Connect Life, ECMC and will continue Macy's Legacy. Visit

www.MarcyDandesRide.givesmart.com to register and learn more about

the cause!

http://www.marcydandesride.givesmart.com/?fbclid=IwAR1qICKuuP191ECbF3rW-QOinX430hy4v29JssH3fQ1KgG9VuepnR9O2iFc
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LOOKING TO EXPAND YOUR BUSINESS?
Here at Ken-Ton Elmwood Commons, we offer a variety of spaces that will suit your business needs!

With low costs per square foot, utilities included in all leasing agreements and the ability to be as


creative as you want with the space you rent out, the possibilities are endless! 
Give us a  call today at 716-870-4140 to schedule a tour of the facility!

Do you want to be added to our mailing list? Email us at KTECCOMMONS.MARKETING@GMAIL.COM

KENtober Fest with Kenmore Rotary!

Join our friends at the Kenmore Rotary Club on Saturday, September 24th

from 1pm-7pm at 2919 Delaware Ave (The Kenmore Tonawanda Municipal

Building) for a fun filled afternoon celebrating all things fall! From food, beer,

music and community fun, Join the Kenmore Rotary Club in the heart of

Kenmore for some fall fun and support local WNY businesses!

Coming soon! Halloween Vendor Event at the Commons!

The Lewiston Grand Bazaar will be coming to The Commons on October 29th

and 30th from 12pm-5pm with local vendors for a fun Halloween themed

event! All vendors attending will have a wide selection of fall themed items

for purchase! Each day will have a whole set of different vendors who will be

joining us, so make sure you stop by both days to check out all the fun! The

Lewiston Grand Bazaar is still accepting applications and are anticipating 80+

Vendors between both days! To learn more about this exciting event check

out The Lewiston Grand Bazaar on Facebook and Instagram!

Rugby for all this fall season!

Rugby continues, but this time in their history they will be offering to all of

their teams this fall here at the Commons! From youth &flag to middle school

and high school, the girls and boys teams will all be training here on Saturday

Mornings from 10:00 am- 11:30 am starting on September 17th! To register visit 

https://xplorer.rugby/kenmore-rugby

LEASED

https://xplorer.rugby/kenmore-rugby?fbclid=IwAR0GIhkhazrBsqbIjwdf_k1P-rnn7QPj9tafd1vLFJ9sJp9m61_vuPVbx6c

